MINUTES
LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
EXECUTIVE SESSION, APRIL 3, 2018

The Lafayette County School Board met in Executive Session on Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 5:00
p.m. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman,
Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. leff Walker, Member;
Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; and Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney. Also
present were Mr. Stephen Clark, LES Principal; Mr. Joey Pearson, Director of Support Services; Mrs.
Jacquelyn Knight, School Resource Officer; and Sheriff Brian Lamb. Mr. Stewart Hancock, LHS
Principal, was absent. The purpose of this Executive Session was to discuss school safety and security.
ADJOURN

Following discussion, the Executive Session was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.
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Amanda Hickman, Chairperson Robert Edwards Superlntendent
and Secretary to the School Board




